
 

The Parish Church of 

Saint Matthew with Saint Mary the Virgin 

Newcastle 

 

Revision of the 

Church Electoral Roll 

 

 

Notice is hereby given 
 

that the Church electoral roll of the above parish  

will be revised by the parochial church council, 

beginning Saturday, 13th April 2024 

and ending on Saturday, 27th April 2024 

 

After such a revision a copy of the roll will forthwith be exhibited for 

not less than fourteen days on, or near to, the principal door of the 

parish church for inspection. 

 

People are eligible for inclusion on the roll if: 

 they are baptized 

 they are members of the Church of England or a church in 

Communion with the Church of England 

 they are over sixteen 

 they are resident in the parish, or, not being resident in the 

parish, have habitually attended public worship in the parish 

during the six months before the date of application for the 

enrolment; 

 they have signed the form of application for enrolment 

 

Electoral Roll Officer:  Mrs Margaret Evans 
 


